
NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARDED

The Township of Lakewood has awarded a contract in accordance with the fair
and open process for professional services for the position of Special Township
Counsel, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4, et seq.  This contract will be
available for public inspection in the office of the Township Clerk.

Awarded to: Sean D. Gertner, Esq.
Gertner, Mandel & Peslak, LLC
Lakewood, NJ

Services: Legal

Time Period: 2013

Cost: Funds are available in the year 2013 Temporary Budget and
will be available in the 2013 Final Budget, when adopted,
under:  Special Township Counsel – Legal Department

MARY ANN DEL MASTRO, RMC
Municipal Clerk


